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Ms. Julie Acevedo DIST. 3
Amoco Production Company

P. O. Box 800

Denver, CO 80201-0800

Dear Ms. Acevedo:

Enclosed is your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) Well No. 1 Lorraine Gas
Com, 1830’ FNL & 1840‘ FWL (SE%NW%) sec. 26, T. 30 N., R. 8 W., San Juan I
Tounty, New Mexico, lease No. NMSF-080597. Your proposal to relocate the
drill site to the NWNW of Section 26, removes the proposed well from the
jurisdiction of the Bureau of Land Management. The subject APD is hereby
rescinded and returned. Any expired or rescinded APD may be resubmitted to
the BLM at any time when drilling plans are formulated for a Federal lease.

You are required to request surface rehabilitation instructions from this
office if construction activities occurred on the referenced drill site. 1If
this office does not receive comment within 30 days, it will be presumed that
no construction occurred. Later discovery that construction activities have
occurred, may result in assessment of liquidated damages.

Sincerely,
Ken Townsend

Ken Townsend
Chief, Branch of Drilling
and Production
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